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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AEC research team wins Journal of Agricultural Education honor
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A research team based in the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications has received the 2022 Outstanding Journal Article Award from the Journal of Agricultural Education, one of the field's premier publications. The honor was presented last month at the National AAAE Conference in Raleigh, North Carolina. The team included Arkansas’ Will Doss, along with AEC’s John Rayfield, David Lawver and Scott Burris.

QUICKTAKE
AFS’s Teghan Brooks wins inaugural Kris Wilson Top Hand Award
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As part of the spring semester’s national championships in Amarillo, the National Intercollegiate Ranch & Stock Horse Association handed out the Kris Wilson Top Hand Award for the first time. Teghan Brooks, a senior majoring in equine production in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, won the top honor. “To be chosen for this award is the greatest honor I’ve ever received,” she said.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
[image: image5.jpg]


Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
 Davis College Advisory 

     Board Annual Meeting 

           Texas Tech Dairy Barn

           Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023

 Davis College Faculty 

     & Staff Awards Ceremony 

        McKenzie Merket Alumni Center

           Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023

 Davis College 62nd Annual  

  Homecoming Breakfast
        SUB - Red Raider Ballroom

        Saturday, Oct. 14, 2023

 Davis College 96th Annual  

  Pig Roast
        Lubbock Civic Center

        Thursday, Nov. 9, 2023


	

	
	A research team from Texas Tech’s Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources has received a $650,000 grant aimed at improving beef quality by taking a closer look at the cellular mechanisms that affect the final product that one day hits your grill. The study will be led by Clarissa Strieder-Barboza, an assistant professor within Davis College’s Department of Veterinary Sciences, along with Bradley Johnson from the Davis College’s Department of Animal & Food Sciences, Gordon Christopher from the Whitacre College of Engineering’s Department of Mechanical Engineering, and Kelly Schultz from Chemical & Molecular Engineering Department at Lehigh University in Pennsylvania. “The improvement of beef quality and the production of beef that will consistently score in the upper range of quality grades, will allow farmers to target branded beef programs, thus increasing carcass value and profitability for beef operations,” Strieder-Barboza said.  << more
Profile: AEC graduate Lindsay Dube ready to go the extra mile in life
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Early on in her college days, Lindsay Dube, an agricultural communications major who just graduated in May, caught the attention of another Lindsay: Lindsay Kennedy. Kennedy is an assistant professor of practice in the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications. “She was very sharp and came across as somebody who was very eager to maximize her opportunities at Texas Tech,” Kennedy said.
Top students selected for national NBAF-NLTP mentorship program
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Davis College and the USDA are once again teaming up to provide mentorship opportunities and practical experience to students pursuing careers in animal disease research with the National Bio & Agro-Defense Facility Laboratorian Training Program. Participants include Austin Wheelock, Bria Pope, Kimani Grey-Campbell, Marisa Werner, Alexis Rooks, Bryanna Fayne, Lena Whitlow and Eric Flores. 

Davis College students featured in spring commencement ceremonies
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More than 300 Davis College undergraduates received diplomas during May’s spring commencement ceremonies. Joseph Rosenwinkel, a landscape architecture major from Kingwood, represented the college as banner bearer based on all-around achievement. In addition, Texas Tech officials recognized Davis College’s highest-ranking spring graduate, Annie Braack, a natural resources management major from Pilot Point.
AFS’s Brashears tapped for national Protein PACT Academic Advisory Council
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Mindy Brashears, a food science leader within the Department of Animal & Food Science, has been selected as an inaugural member of the Protein PACT Academic Advisory Council. The national group was formed to advise on research priorities and the latest evidence related to meat production and consumption. The seven members are independent researchers from several of the nation’s top universities.

Loon joins CLARB Landscape Architecture Task Force Sub-Committee
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Leehu Loon, chair of the Department of Landscape Architecture, has been selected to serve as one of the Council of Landscape Architectural Registration Boards' representatives to the Interorganizational Council on Regulation Practice Overlap Task Force Sub-Committee. The sub-committee brings all of the disciplines of architecture, engineering and surveying, interior design, and landscape architecture together. 

In Press: AAEC’s Hudson details South Plains shift from fiber to food
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Recent rainfall has made the question of grain or cotton more difficult for South Plains producers, as some producers are making the switch from fiber to food this season, reports AAEC Professor Darren Hudson. The concerns of rain and input cost have many producers looking the other way. As a result, some have decided to switch to grain crops. Grain prices looked a lot more lucrative in the sense of profitability, he said.
Davis College undergrads selected for internships in Washington D.C.
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Three specially selected students from Texas Tech's Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources will be spending their summer working as interns in Washington, D.C. They include Kade Miller, a senior animal science major from Panhandle, Texas); Taylor Gillit, a junior agribusiness major from Holliday, Texas; and Keith Bottles, a junior natural resources management major from Dripping Springs, Texas.

NRM’s Stevens contributes to groundbreaking international Zoonomia Project
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Richard Stevens, the President's Excellence in Research Professor within the Department of Natural Resources Management, was among the collaborators in the Zoonomia Project who recently published their multi-year comparative genomic analysis of mammals and the influence of genetic change on health and disease in April’s Science magazine. One of the 11 papers released by the project included the work of Stevens.

Research Spotlight: Agricultural & Applied Economics’ Darren Hudson
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Darren Hudson, a professor within the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, joined the Texas Tech faculty in 2008. He serves as a Professor and the Larry Combest Endowed Chair for Agricultural Competitiveness, along with being Director of the university’s International Center for Agricultural Competitiveness. Hudson’s research interests include agricultural policy and trade, along with economic development.

NRM Research Day spotlights student studies in special Dairy Barn program
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More than 35 student-led research projects were featured this month) during The Department of Natural Resources Management’s second annual Research Day at the Texas Tech Dairy Barn. NRM’s Kerry Griffis-Kyle served as the plenary speaker. Among the student winners were Lauren Soliz, Derek Malone, Sean Sutor, Seth Hawke, Billy Huyhn, Charles Sabin, Kaitlin Plate, Danielle Deming and Ariana Rivera.
Research Spotlight: Dept. of Natural Resources Management’s Carlos Portillo
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Carlos Portillo-Quintero, an expert in geospatial analysis and imagery interpretation, joined the Texas Tech faculty in 2014. An associate professor within the Department of Natural Resources Management, his research includes applications that aim to understand the hidden dynamics of socioeconomic change that drive tropical biodiversity loss. He is a U.S. National Academy of Sciences’ Kavli Fellow.
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